
Farm 

Reception children to bring in their wellies again next week so they can help on the farm 

(as they haven’t had much time down there this week).  Thank you.                                 

 

 

                                                                      

  

 

        ‘Buckminster Bites’ 
Issue 182 27th April 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 2nd May –  Foundation 1 & 2 to Forest School 

    Year 2 to athletics at Brooksby College, Brooksby 

  

Thursday 3rd May  PTFA Meeting 2pm in the community room 

 

Friday 4th May  Swimming Years 1 2 & 4 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to; 

FS1 & 2;Rohan, Carlos & Luna 
Yr 1 & 2; Connie & Summer 
Yr 3 & 4;Harrison, Marley & Sienna 
Yr 5; Isobel 
Yr 6; Keian & Sam 

Well done for your hard work! 

Tuck Shop 

The Tuck Shop will open again next week under new management. 

 

The second group made a fantastic £25.66 profit.  Well done 

 

 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by 

Thomas, Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and 

Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



   

                

The children had a fantastic time down in the woods making habitats, trees, looking for signs 

of spring and generally having a good time in the fresh air.   

Here are some things the children have said about their time in the woods. 

Harry W, “My great thing was when we were hunting for creepy crawlies and flowers.” 

Florence, “I enjoyed looking for and finding animal foot prints in on the ground.” 

Summer, “I liked the games we played at the start with the hoop.” 

Sonny, “I make an Autumn tree on the ground.” 

Data Protection law in the UK is changing in May 2018.  It is called the General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR).  The new regulation is about protecting people in the 

modern information age.  It gives more control to individuals and more responsibilities to 

organisations which collect and hold your data.  To find out more information about how 

schools have to comply, please visit our website (Parent’s Information Section) 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



Writing Competition    

Thank you to Lexie, Charlie, Millie and Reu for organising and judging a fantastic Short Story 

Writing Competition.  After careful reading and discussion, we are pleased to announce the 

winners.  Their stories will be read out in assemblies over the next week and displayed in the 

hall.   

YR – Rohan                                                                                                                                 

Y1 – No entries                                                                                                                         

Y2 – Summer                                                                                                                            

Y3 – No entries                                                                                                                            

Y4 – Jack T                                                                                                                                

Y5 - Maia                                                                                                                                      

Y6 – Andres 

Congratulations to those children and to all who took part. 

 

Mini Triathlon  

Our School Ambassadors, Amelie, Scarlett, Charlie, Esme and Keian wrote to Mr Richard 

Tollemache to ask if we could use his grounds and pool for a triathlon event later in the 

summer term.  We are thrilled to have received a letter today giving us permission, so it is full 

steam ahead to try to organise things so all children and parents can take part.  Watch this 

space! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

LADIES BY THE BROOK FLOWER SALES 

As we are fast approaching the deadline for submitting the orders, please can anyone wishing 

to buy plants hand in their forms with payment, (cheques made payable to Buckminster Primary 

School) as soon as possible. If you require an extra form, please ask at the office.  Don’t 

forget, the school will receive a 20% donation from every sale! 

TEMPEST CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS – If anyone wishes to place an order please can you 

bring the completed form into the school office on Monday morning. 


